
 

STATE OF TENNESSEE 

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION 

DIVISION OF WATER RESOURCES 

Davy Crockett Tower, 9th Floor 

500 James Robertson Parkway 

Nashville, Tennessee 37243-1204 

 

June 10, 2024 

 

Mr. Matt Rice 

Manager, East Tennessee 

J.R. Wauford Consulting Engineers, Inc. 

e-copy: mattr@jrwauford.com 

908 W Broadway 

Maryville, Tennessee 37801 

 

Subject: ELIZABETHTON WATER DEPT (PWSID TN0000221) 

 Carter County 

 Project Number: DW20240541 

 Elizabethton Water Distribution Standard Specifications 

 

Dear Mr. Rice: 

 

The Tennessee Department of Environment and Conservation, Division of Water Resources, 

acknowledges the receipt of your engineering documents on May 6, 2024 and additional 

documents on June 3, 2024. 

 

Review of these Standard Drinking Water Specifications shows that they are in conformance with 

our guidelines.  Therefore, they have been stamped "APPROVED." This approval will remain in effect 

until June 10, 2029. This approval shall not be construed as creating a presumption of accuracy or 

as warranting by the commissioner that the approved specifications are all inclusive.   

 

To expedite matters, please reference the assigned water project number DW20240541 on any 

future correspondence or plan submittals. If we may be of any assistance, please feel free to 

contact Ms. Johanna McMinn at 615-829-2812 or by E-mail at Johanna.McMinn@tn.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Angela Jones, P.E. 

Manager, Engineering Services Unit 
 

cc: Mr.Jonathan Pleasant, Water Resources General Manager, Elizabethton Water Resources Department, 

jpleasant@cityofelizabethton.org 

Ms. Dawn Taylor, Environmental Specialist 3, TDEC Division of Water Resources, Dawn1.Taylor@tn.gov 

Mr. Dane S Cutshaw, Environmental Field Office Manager, TDEC Division of Water Resources, dane.cutshaw@tn.gov 


